Mayor’s Corner
April 25, 2023

Many thanks to City Council, family members and City Staff for another successful Dump Day.

It's always nice to visit with our neighbors while helping take care of our city. The long line is always a
little daunting, but it gives us the opportunity to visit with folks we don't usually see, and answer a LOT
of questions about what their city government is doing...

Thanks much to everyone for sharing part of your weekend...

Linda



